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Thanks be unto God for His unspeakable gift!
2 Corinthians 9:15

November 2010

Dear Friends,

Happy Thanksgiving!

The month of November is traditionally a time in which we as Christians can especially thank our Heavenly Father for His bountiful provisions to us this past year.  At the top of the list of things that we are most thankful for is God’s indescribable Gift, our Lord Jesus Christ.  What a wonderful Salvation we have through Him!  “Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, who has blessed us with every spiritual blessing in the heavenly places in Christ.” Ephesians 1:3   We are also thankful for our dear families, our warm homes, God’s daily provisions to meet our needs, and the ministry that God has graciously allowed us to be in.

As we write this letter to you, tomorrow is Veterans’ Day – a special day in which we celebrate and remember the sacrifice of men and women in our Armed Forces.  Their willingness to defend us is truly a gift from God. 

Thank you for support.  We are especially thankful to the Lord for His provision to us through you.  Thank you also for your prayers.

We are presently working on the New Tribes Mission Medical Plan’s Annual Enrollment which is effective January 1st.  Information about the Annual Enrollment must be made available to our missionaries before the end of November.  Then come the revisions of the 2011 Medical Plan Policy and the 2011 NTM Insurance Benefit Guide – lots of work that must be done before the end of the year!  Thank you for praying for us these days.  
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Prayer requests: 

· The Siar people of Papua New Guinea will begin hearing evangelistic Bible lessons early next year. The missionaries are now translating Genesis 3 into the Siar language.  There are some major concepts to be introduced in these early chapters of Genesis, and it is important to communicate clearly what God has said in His Word.  Several Siar men and women have been trained to teach literacy classes so that the Siars will be able to read God's Word for themselves.
· Linda had surgery November 12th.  Thank you for your prayers for healing.

Thank you once again for your support and prayers for us.  Be assured of our prayers for you as well.  May you have a Blessed Thanksgiving.

Love in Christ,

John & Linda McGhee
John & Linda McGhee

        New Tribes Mission • 1000 East First St Sanford, FL 32771-1487
P.S.

We wrote in our letter that Linda had surgery November 12th.  We are thankful that her surgery is over although she continues to be in pain.  During a CT scan a couple months ago, her doctor confirmed that she had a hernia in her upper left abdomen and he referred her to an excellent surgeon.  She has been having considerable pain and discomfort for a long time – not realizing that she had a hernia.

We praise the Lord that her surgery went well.  Now comes the time of healing.  Her doctor told her that the healing process will take about 6-8 weeks.  Linda will see the surgeon in just a few days.
Thank you for your prayers.

John & Linda

